
Get ready for a fantastic transformation! The Office of County Executive Steuart Pittman and the
Anne Arundel County Department of Aging and Disabilities are thrilled to announce the
upcoming renovation and expansion of the Arnold Senior Activity Center!

To make way for this exciting project, we’re moving to a temporary home at the Anne Arundel
Community College (AACC), Arnold Campus. Don’t worry – we’re bringing your favorite
programs and activities with us! We will relocate to Building Annex A, which is a stand-alone
modular building with accessibility ramps, located at 101 College Pkwy, Arnold, MD 21012. It
has accessible parking, directly in front of the building’s entrance. We’ve been provided even
more space in the Johnson Building where several of the center’s fall AACC classes will be
held.

Here’s a timeline to keep you updated on the move and programming.

● July 2024 - Staff and ASI volunteers began packing to prepare for the move.
● Sept. 30 - Oct. 4 - The center will be closed, in order to allow time to move and set up in

the new location. Center members are welcome to attend other centers during this time
for programming and the senior nutrition program. Be sure to register in advance for
lunch.

● Oct. 7 - Our doors will open to members at the new location. Programming and the
Senior Nutrition Lunch Program will resume.

This renovation will create an amazing new space designed to meet your needs and exceed
your expectations. We’re talking expanded classrooms, a bigger exercise room, improved
security, and more! This means even more opportunities to stay active, learn new things, and
connect with friends.

We’re committed to making this transition as smooth as possible. Our new location offers plenty
of space for your favorite classes and activities, plus convenient parking.

We can’t wait to share more details about our exciting new space and the fantastic programs we
have planned. Stay tuned for updates and be sure to share your email address with us so you
don’t miss a thing!

We’re eager to welcome you to our temporary home at AACC and can’t wait to celebrate the
grand reopening of the newly renovated Arnold Senior Activity Center!




